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From: Martha Haymaker <mhaymaker@calhounbanks.com>
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:03 AM
To: Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk 

Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93)

Mr. James P. Sheesley  
Assistant Executive Secretary  
Attention: Comments—RIN 3064-AF93  
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation  
550 17th Street NW  
Washington, DC 20429  

Dear Mr. Sheesley:  

I am the President and CEO of a small community bank serving a rural community in West Virginia 
since 1901.  We have maintained a strong capital base and have weathered many storms over our 120-year 
history.  We are far insulated from the problems that the recent bank failures brought to light and do not feel 
that we should be held responsible for any of the special FDIC assessment in relation to these bailouts.   

Thank you for your consideration, 
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Martha Haymaker
PRESIDENT/CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Phone: 304-354-2022
Mobile: 502-758-6694
Email: mhaymaker@calhounbanks.com
Website: www.calhounbanks.com
Address: Calhoun Banks, 443 High Street,

Grantsville, WV, 26147



2




